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Research Analysis 

 

HB2049, as introduced, modifies the cost at which a conservancy district contract requires an 

advertisement for bids in a newspaper. The measure requires district contracts in excess of 

$100,000 to be advertised. Formerly, contracts in excess of $50,000 needed to be advertised.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The provisions of HB 2049 are unlikely to have any fiscal impact on master conservancy 

districts. As master conservancy districts are nonappropriated, there should be no fiscal impact 

on the States’ budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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